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                                From: Peter Hanselmann <peter.hanselmann@gmail.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 2/12/2012 8:48 pm
Subject: North west rail link

Peter Hanselmann
                                15 Morrison Place
                                 Pennant Hills, 2120

Attention: Director, Infrastructure Projects

To whom it may concern,

I would like to comment on the application of North West rail link,
EIS 2 Submission, with application number SSI-5414.
I am very upset by the proposal to change the scheduling of the
existing Macquarie Park line such that passengers north of Epping
destined for stations between Chatswood and the city will now require
to change trains twice. This will significantly negatively affect both
myself and my family. Such significant changes should not be
undertaken since people such as myself have bought houses in this area
under the assumption that such train changes are not required.

Regards,
    Peter Hanselmann


